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Rosenberg Corey

From: Bruce Voss <brv1949@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:42 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Hello I would like to say please do not let this one get by , please read what is being proposed and ask yourself 
if this was your business how this bill is tying our hands with controls by people not in this business. again 
please do not vote this one thru. My name is Bruce Voss from Klamath Falls, phone is 541-884-7228 if I can 
answer any questions 


